
MARSHCHAPEL MESSENGER 

Keeping parents, friends and families informed 

Friday 19th October 2018 (Ref - T1W7) 

OPEN MORNING SUCCESS Thank you to everyone who came to join the activity session yesterday morning. It has been a 

nice end to a lovely term. Harvest Festival at the Chapel was a good celebration and I know that next term, Celebrations will  

feature in the learning. I hope you will be able to join us for the  pumpkin carving morning to celebrate Hallowe’en!  

PARKING OUTSIDE SCHOOL It is always busy outside school but we are very lucky that the local pub car park is available 

for a park and walk facility, as well as the village hall car park. The School has received a complaint from a member of the 

public this morning regarding a car being parked on the zig-zag yellow lines, outside of the School. She was concerned about 

a near-collision. For both yours and your child’s safety could you please avoid parking outside of the School. 

P.E. KITS Please remember to bring P.E. kits back to school after half term. Holidays are always good times to check that 

plimsolls and trainers still fit. Please ensure P.E. kits are at school during the school week. 

DIARY DATES  

30.10.18 Children back to school (Tuesday) 

31.10.18 Pumpkin Carving Parent Morning- start the day with a carving session. Who can make the best ghoulish lantern? If 

you cannot attend, please send in your child with a small pumpkin.  

02.11.18 Non-uniform day - bring a tombola prize or £1 donation for Fenland Friends (new PTA) 

02.11.18 Hallowe’en Party in Grainthorpe school hall from 5pm until 7pm. This is only open to Marshchapel and Grainthorpe 

pupils. 

08.11.18 3:30pm to 7pm, Open Evening to discuss settling in and pupil progress   

09.11.18 Fashion Show at Marshchapel Village Hall at 7pm, tickets on sale at school for £5 

12.11.18 Anti-bullying Week begins 

12.11.18 3:30pm Fenland Friends PTA meeting at Marshchapel 

16.11.18 Children in Need - details to follow 

07.12.18 Christmas Fair 5pm to 7pm at Grainthorpe 

11.12.18 Pantomime for both schools at Marshchapel Village Hall 

12.12.18 6pm Christingle at St Clement’s Church, Grainthorpe. Year 6 are leading this. 

13.12.18 Christmas Carol Concert, 6pm at Marshchapel Church for all children 

14.12.18 Christmas Jumper Day for Save The Children 

18.12.18 Christmas Nativity Performances - morning and afternoon 

20.12.18 LAST DAY OF TERM 

07.01.18 Children return to school 

 

Thank you for making me so welcome at this great school. Have a happy half term. Until next time! 

Mrs A Turner 

Executive Headteacher 

 



 


